
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Bath Children’s Literature Festival 2023 

I am thrilled to let you know that your school are supporting Bath Children’s Literature Festival. Your 

child will be visiting the Guildhall on Thursday 5th October for an event with Sheila Kanani. 

Join real-life astronomer Dr Sheila Kanani MBE as she introduces her new book, Can You Get Rainbows 

in Space?, a compendium of space, science and light, told through the colours of the rainbow. Learn 

lots of amazing facts such as: Why is the world 'going green'? Is the sky really blue? And what is 

ultraviolet light? – before being blown-away by some colourful science demonstrations and even 

taking part in one yourself! Dr Sheila will also talk about all the amazing jobs in the world of space and 

science to encourage young readers to dream big. 

 
Bath Children’s Literature Festival is all about children’s books. It’s for children and people who love 
to read. It is also a fantastic opportunity to give those reluctant readers an inspirational experience 
with one of this year’s authors and all children will leave with a time to remember and will hopefully 
feel encouraged to read and write more. 
 
If you want to purchase the book and get it signed by the author, please fill the pre-order form.  Books 

won’t be on sale on the day of the event. Below is a list of titles by the author that you can pre-order 

via your school, including their newest book which is highlighted. If you would like to ensure a copy or 

copies of any of the below, please fill in the form and return it to your school by 22nd September. 

Author Title/ISBN RRP Number of copies 

Dr Sheila 
Kanani 

Can You Get Rainbows in Space 
ISBN: 9780241519721  

£14.99  

 

I hope your child has a wonderful time at this year’s events and thank you for supporting our fantastic 

festival.  

Best wishes,  

Hazel Plowman 

Head of Creative Learning 


